
 

 Town of Brigham Special Meeting 

The Town of Brigham Board met on Thursday, May 24, 2018 at 4:30 PM in the 

Barneveld-Brigham Municipal Building at 407 E. Business ID in Barneveld Wisconsin. 

Chair Jason Carden called the meeting to order at 4:30 PM.  In attendance were:  Chair 

Carden and Supervisor Jeff Zander.  Supervisor Kyle T. Thompson was absent. 

The Public Notice was noted.  Chair Carden made a motion to accept the Public Notice.  

Seconded by Supervisor Zander and Carried. 

Motion made by Supervisor Zander to hire Jewell Associates for the engineering 

services of the bridge on Lakeview Road.  Motion was seconded by Chair Carden and 

Carried. 

Motion made by chair Carden at 4:45 PM to adjourn.  Seconded by Supervisor Zander 

and Carried. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Audrey Rue, Clerk/Treasurer 


